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Hi Carolyn,

This is the message that I would like the Shoreline City Council to receive.

Thank you for all your assistance.

Judy Parsons
(206) 365-1536

To: Shoreline City Council:

I am writing to you on behalf of the Shoreline-LFP Senior Center.  I have been asked to
 provide to you the amount of revenue loss that will impact the Center in 2016. 

 

This is the actual loss of income:

1. Emblem Club $16,020.  For the last 4 years they have provided this amount to the
 Center annually.

2. Catering $10,000.  Our chef has provided catering out of the Center commercial kitchen
 for the past couple of years.  She will no longer be catering on the level that she was
 doing in the past, for health reasons.

Possible loss of income:

Senior Services of King County provides $105,552 annually for support of the Center.  This
 money is used for administration.  They have been notified by United Way that the
 $1,000,000 grant that they have been receiving in the past will no longer be available.  Senior
 Services will have to fit their funding needs into the United Way focus areas, therefore, that
 funding will be reduced 90% to around $100,000.

Thank you for your consideration in providing additional funding to support the Shoreline-
LFP Senior Center.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
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Judy Parsons

Shoreline-LFP Senior Center

18560 1st Ave NE, Suite 1
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